
 

 

COVID-19 TESTING 
Dear Students, Parents/Guardians of Students, and Staff, 

COVID-19 rapid antigen testing is now available at select Shoppers Drug Mart and Loblaw Pharmacy locations 



 

 

To support with in-person learning, based on Ministry of Education direction, Shoppers Drug Mart Pharmacists 
will administer Abbott Panbio Rapid Antigen Screening, which involves a minimally invasive swab inside of the 
nostrils. Patients with preliminary positive Rapid Antigen Screening results will be provided with information to 



 

 

COVID-19 TESTING CONSENT 

I consent to receive COVID-19 Abbott Panbio Rapid Antigen Screening (“The Screen”) or COVID-19 PCR Test (“The Test”) performed by a 
Shoppers Drug Mart Inc. and/or a Loblaw Inc. healthcare professional (the “Professional”). In providing my consent, I confirm that:  

• The Patient and/or their agent has confirmed that the responses that will be provided to the Patient Assessment Questions are true to 
the best of the Patient’s and/or their agent’s knowledge and acknowledges that if any of such responses are untrue, they may be found 
to be liable for any resulting harm that is caused.  

• The Patient and/or their agent agree to having the responses that will be provided 


